Centre for Nursing Studies
Bachelor of Nursing (Collaborative) Program

APPLICATION FORM

Katherine Daley Memorial Award in Nursing

The Katherine Daley Memorial Award in Nursing was established through a generous gift from the
Sisters of Mercy Generalate in memory of Ms. Katherine Daley. Ms. Daley was an influential leader
whose impact had a great influence on the nursing profession in this province. In her leadership she
was visionary in her approach to nursing and nursing education, passionate about the role of nursing
in the health care system and in the health of people, and intentional about creating partnerships and
collaborative approaches to nursing education. Ms. Daley was the first director of the Centre for
Nursing Studies. Valued at $1000.00 and renewable for up to three additional years, it will be
awarded annually to an aboriginal student entering the Bachelor of Nursing (Collaborative) program
at the Centre for Nursing Studies. The recipient must meet the minimum academic requirements for
an award, as defined by Memorial University and must sustain this standing in order to be eligible for
renewal.

Name:

MUN email: MUN Student Number:

Describe why you entered nursing and outline your career goals: (250 words or less).
(You may attach a type written description).




Please submit the following:

1. Official documentation of Aboriginal status

2. Description of financial need, indicating all current sources of funding, including scholarships.

3. Reference: Please provide an academic reference sent directly to the following address:

Anne Marie Tracey
Centre for Nursing Studies
Southcott Hall

100 Forest Road

St. John's, NL

A1A 1E5

Referee name :

Return this completed form to Anne Marie Tracey or Denise Waterman by October 15, 2019



Centre for Nursing Studies
Bachelor of Nursing (Collaborative) Program

REFERENCE FORM

The Katherine Daley Memorial Award in Nursing

The Katherine Daley Memorial Award in Nursing was established through a generous gift from the
Sisters of Mercy Generalate in memory of Ms. Katherine Daley. Ms. Daley was an influential leader
whose impact had a great influence on the nursing profession in this province. In her leadership she
was visionary in her approach to nursing and nursing education, passionate about the role of nursing
in the health care system and in the health of people, and intentional about creating partnerships and
collaborative approaches to nursing education. She was the first director of the Centre for Nursing
Studies. Valued at $1000.00 and renewable for up to three additional years, it will be awarded
annually to an aboriginal student entering the Bachelor of Nursing (Collaborative) program at the
Centre for Nursing Studies. The recipient must meet the minimum academic requirements for an
award, as defined by Memorial University and must sustain this standing in order to be eligible for
renewal.

Student name:

Referee name:

How long have your known the applicant:

In what capacity:

Please describe why the nominee is deserving of this award: {(You may attach a type written letter):




Please return completed form by October 15, 2019 to the following address:

Anne Marie Tracey

Southcott Hall, 100 Forest Road
Office 1125

St. John's, NL

A1A 1E5

Fax: (709) 777-8177

Email: anne.marie.tracey@mun.ca



